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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

27 September 2023 

GROUND RECONNAISSANCE UNDERWAY 
TRANCHE ONE PLACEMENT COMPLETED 

╘ Ground reconnaissance underway  at the Andover West project 

╘ Focus is on exploration for lithium pegmatites 

╘ Tranche one of the placement completed and funds recently received 

Errawarra Resources Ltd (ASX:ERW) (Errawarra or the Company) wishes to update the market in respect 
of the recent placement of funds. 

As per the placement as announced on 6 September 2023, the Company wishes to confirm that funds from 
the first tranche of the placement have been received. Errawarra was pleased to see the strong support 
received from current and new shareholders and will be accelerating its exploration activities for the 
discovery of lithium pegmatites. 

Executive Director Thomas Reddicliffe commented “We are pleased with the results of the recent placement 
in Errawarra. It is a testament to the work previously completed and the growing prospectivity of the region 
demonstrated by the multiple discoveries already made. We have moved quickly to get  boots on ground to 
continue our exploration activities aimed at identifying lithium pegmatites on our Andover West tenement”. 

 
Figure 1. Andover West tenement and initial pegmatite target areas 
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EXPLORATION 

The Andover West project is situated approximately 40m from Karratha and to the south of Azure Mineral’s 
Andover project. The tenement is largely underexplored for all commodities with minimal drilling having 
been completed to date. 

Errawarra has deployed an exploration team to undertake ground work including aerial drone 
reconnaissance, mapping and rock chip sampling.. The Andover West tenement covers an area of more 
than 110km2 with only a small proportion having been  explored to date, approximately less than 5%.   

 

-ENDS- 

 

This ASX announcement has been authorised for release by Thomas Reddicliffe, Executive Director on 
behalf of the Board of Directors. 
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